
 

 
   

                                                                                                                                                  
 
 

Aruba Cloud MotoE team 2025 season launch  
 

 

 

With the unveiling of the 2025 Ducati V21L liveries, the second season of the Aruba Cloud team, which will compete 
in the MotoE World Championship 2025 with a renewed lineup, has officially begun. 

  

Just like last year, the traditional unveiling of the bikes took place on the stage of the Auditorium of the Global Cloud 
Data Center of Aruba in Ponte San Pietro (Bergamo, Italy) in a very special ceremony that involved not only the two 
Italian riders of Aruba Cloud MotoE Alessandro Zaccone and Luca Bernardi, but also those of the two official teams of 
the Borgo Panigale factory that will take part in the next Superbike and Motocross World Championships. 

  

On one side the Aruba.it - Ducati Factory MX team with riders Jeremy Sewer and Mattia Guadagnaini, and on the 
other the Aruba.it Racing - Ducati team that will field Alvaro Bautista and Nicolò Bulega on the starting grids of the 
Superbike calendar. 

  

The MotoE season will kick off in France over the weekend of 9/10 May. It will conclude on 7/8 November at 
Portimao (Portugal) after racing in Holland (Assen), Austria (Red Bull Ring), Hungary (Balaton), Spain (Barcelona) and 
Italy (Misano). 

  

Stefano Cecconi (Team Principal Aruba Cloud MotoE) 
"After a first year of apprenticeship in a category that is entirely new to us, the goal for 2025 will be to take a 
significant step forward that will allow us to fight for the top positions. The experience and results obtained so far by 
Zaccone in MotoE, on the one hand, and the enthusiasm of a rookie, is a mix that I am sure will give the correct 
stimuli to the whole team". 

Alessandro Zaccone (Aruba Cloud MotoE #61) 
"I'm delighted and looking forward to the start of the season, even though the calendar will keep us waiting a little 
longer. I come from a very positive year in which I obtained some good results, and I'm sure there are conditions to 
replicate and do even better. I'll be working with a new team and my crew chief from last season, so I already have a 
good starting point". 

Luca Bernardi (Aruba Cloud MotoE #19) 
‘I am curious about this new bike, so I can't wait to be in Barcelona for the first tests. It's a new adventure for me, and 
I'll have to learn many things, trying to understand the behaviour of the bike and tyres as soon as possible. The 
important thing will be to make as few mistakes as possible to optimise the time we have before the start of the 
season. I thank Aruba for believing in me, and I will do my best to repay this trust and keep it on track. 
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